
 

 

 
Friday 1st July 2022 

 

‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of Our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: v18 

 

Celebrating together 

 

 Oak Maple Willow Sycamore 
the ‘Shining Star’ (s) 

on Friday 1st July   
Sophia N  Oliver  Henry C  Lily A 

Demonstrating our 
Christian value of 

‘’Respect’ 

Daisy  Abbie R  Amelia  Arthur  

A big well done to you all! 
 

Chisnall Woods 

Children across school have enjoyed visiting Chisnall woods and meeting local 

conservationist, Mr Langrish. He has met classes over the last few weeks to talk about the 

‘flora and fauna’, encouraging children to look at what is around them with new eyes and 

deepened interest. The children have been fascinated by Robin’s nests, large beetles, 

beetle larva and moths. The sessions have generated lots of questions and they have found 

trees that their classes are named after!  

 

Summer Fayre 

Please come along and support the church 

summer fayre on Saturday 2nd July. It is taking 

place in the church hall from 11am. The choir 

will be singing and many thanks for all the 

bottles donated for the bottle stall.  

 

 

 

 

Sponsored Event- Monday 4th July  

The school council have been busy planning a 

sponsored obstacle event. They wish to raise money for 

a new outdoor author’s chair and seating and also to 

send some money to Alma in Bangladesh through 

Action Aid, whom school continues to sponsor. Your 

support with this event will be much appreciated, 

children need their PE kits in school on Monday. 

Please return completed sponsor forms and monies next week.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the 
Fri 1st July  Transition visit in preparation for the new term during the afternoon  

6-8th  July  Hothersall Lodge residential for year 6 

Mon 11th July  Reports home 

Wed 13th July  1.30pm Sports day for the whole school 

Mon 18th July  TRIKIDZ activity day for year 1-6 further information to follow 

Tues 19th July  whole school end of term disco  

Wed 20th July  Golden Eagles Treat- letter to come home 

Leaver’s performance 6pm  

Thurs 21st July  Leaver’s service in church 9am  

Leaver’s trip in the afternoon  

 
 

Uniform ordering  

A reminder that any uniform needed for September can be ordered directly from 

Gooddies. Please follow the link given:-  https://gooddies.co.uk 

 

Lancashire Music service have asked us to share the following information:- 
Lancashire Music Service is offering flute and clarinet lessons 

at school. Lessons usually take place on Tuesday mornings 

and you can enrol for them on the Music Service website 

under the Parental Direct Payment (PDP) scheme. Simply go 

to www.lancashiremusichub.co.uk and select “Enrol” to take 

you to the relevant pages. There is the option to have group 

lessons at £7.50 per lesson or individual 20, 30 or 40 minute 

lessons (£12 - £18 depending on the time selected). 

There is also an excellent instrument hire scheme enabling you 

to hire a flute or clarinet from Lancashire Music Service for the year at a very reasonable 

rate. This includes a service whereby instruments in need of repair are collected from 

school and a new one is provided with no further charge. 

If your child is interested in learning then they are welcome to go and see the teacher, Mrs. 

Edwards, when she is in school on Tuesday morning and she will be happy to show them 

the instruments and explain a little more about them. They can also talk to the current 

learners and ask any questions. 

 

Shining Stars Bookings 

Please book your child/children’s place at either club in advance, especially bookings for 

Monday breakfast club. We do not want to turn any child away if we are fully booked.  

Please also note that any cancelled places will be charged. 
 

 
 
 
 

https://gooddies.co.uk/
http://www.lancashiremusichub.co.uk/


 

 

 
 

School Lunches 

Please note from September the cost of a school lunch will increase to £2.35 per meal. For 

the pupils moving into Willow class, school lunches are payable unless you are in receipt of 

free school meals. Please visit https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-

families/schools/free-school-meals for more information. 

 

 

Coppull Library have asked us to share the following :-  

 Come along to Coppull Library from Saturday 2nd July to join this year's summer 

reading challenge called 'SCART Club presents Planet Savers'. We have lots of FREE 

events over the summer to help you complete the challenge and, of course, lots of 

fantastic books to borrow! You can complete the challenge at home too, just pop 

into the library to collect the leaflet and your prizes! 

 

 

Summer events at Coppull Library 

 

 Saturday 23rd July 9.30am – 12pm 

Chorley and District Model Railway Society – Big and Little Trains Show 

Lots of fun with model trains and refreshments on sale. 

 

 Monday 25th July 2pm – 2.45pm 

Summer Dog Safety Workshop with The Dog's Trust 

This session is aimed at helping young people and their families learn all about dog bite 

prevention and bring mindfulness on how their actions and behaviours impact and can 

affect pets in the household, and how to be safe when in public too. 

 

 Monday 8th August 2pm – 3.30pm 

Lancashire Fire and Rescue Service Visit 

Lancashire Fire and Rescue Service will be giving out fire safety advice, answering any fire 

safety related questions and giving people the opportunity to book a home fire safety 

check. We’ll also have activities for children including fire kit which they can dress up in. 

 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals

